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Skyline National Bank Donates to Safe Harbor  
 

December 7, 2020 | Independence, VA – Skyline National Bank is proud to announce a $1,000 
donation to Safe Harbor, a non-profit community in Hickory, North Carolina that is focused on 
women’s recovery. 
 
“We were happy to donate to the Small Business Center to help fund entrepreneurs who are 
just starting new business,” said DeAnna Pennell, Skyline National Bank’s Hickory location 
Branch Manager. 
 
Safe Harbor offers two main programs focused on rebuilding, renewing, and recovery. Their 
capstone program, Whole Woman Recovery Program, is a one-year residential program offered 
at no cost to participants. The goal of this program is to help women experience and maintain 
long-term recovery. In addition, Safe Harbor also offers the Greenleaf Transitional Housing 
program that provides furnished apartments for women and their children. This program 
provides affordable housing in a safe gated community while preparing women for successful, 
independent living. Safe Harbor also offers many other resources including recovery services, 
support groups and bible studies.  
 
For more information on Safe Harbor, please visit safeharbornc.org.  

---- 

Skyline National Bank is a locally-owned community bank, headquartered in Grayson County, 
Virginia. Skyline National Bank has 24 branches and 2 loan production offices, and provides a 
highly competitive suite of personal and business banking products and services to customers 
in southwest Virginia and northwestern North Carolina.  

 

Contact:  
Blake Edwards, President  
Skyline National Bank  
276-773-2811  
bedwards@skylinenationalbank.com 


